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All trash must be in plastic carts that are provided by Republic Services.  If you require more service, 

please contact the City of Waller as 936-372-3880 to request a second poly-cart.  The cost for each 

additional poly-cart will be $6.00 per month.  We will be happy to service Republic waste carts that 

you place at the street. 

 

Please place all carts at the street by 6 AM with lids opening toward the street and the handles facing 

your house. 

 

In addition, there will be a change in the way bulk item pick-up is being performed.  Republic Waste 

performs a bulk pickup on the 1st Tuesday of each month.  This service will be limited to four (4) 

bulk items per residence.  To take advantage of this service, simply contact City Hall at  

936-372-3880.  You may contact City Hall by phone until Monday at 4:00 if you have items to be 

picked up.   

 

The City of Waller requests that you not place items at the street until three (3) days prior to 

scheduled pickup.   

 

Acceptable Bulk Items 

• House appliances (Refrigerators must have Freon drained and be tagged accordingly by a 

certified technician) 

• Hot water heaters – Must be drained 

• Furniture 

• Grills must be emptied of ash or briquettes.  No propane tanks 

• Bundled brush (not to exceed 4’ in length or 50 lbs, tied and easily handled by one person) 

• Bags 

• 32 gallon trash receptacles 

 

Unacceptable Items 

• Wood 

• Nails 

• Sheetrock or drywall 

• Windows 

• Insulation 

• Stone 

• Tree trunks 

• Water softeners 

• Tires 

• Steel or cast iron building materials 

• Carpet 

• Tile 

• Paneling 

• Doors 

• Masonry debris 

• Roofing materials 

• Pool filters 

• Lawn mowers 

• Concrete 

• Dirt in large quantity 

 

Thank you for your cooperation.  We are committed to providing outstanding service in a safe, 

efficient and cost effective manner.   

 

Republic Waste       


